
Lumberton Independent School District COVID-19 Removal Guidelines 

Please do not bid on items that you will not be able to pick up on the scheduled pick-up days. 

In order to protect the health and safety of our customers and employees, be aware that we 
are employing social distancing protocols at our sites, and the number of vehicles allowed is 
limited. We will follow the CDC recommendations for staying 6ft away from each other. We will 
be limiting the amount of people picking up to 5 per group. 

Previews will be appointment only- no exceptions. 

Customers MUST come prepared with their own help and materials to move and load all items. 

If you are sick or show any symptoms, do NOT come pick up at our locations in person. Contact 
our office to make arrangements to pick up the items at a later date or send someone in your 
place to pick up the items. We will hold the items for 3 business days after the auction closes. 
After which time, they will become the property of Lumberton ISD and we have the right to 
resell, salvage, or give away these items. 

 

 

 


